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SUBJECT

Pending NRC License Amendment Request - Additional Information Required

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUIRED (IF ANY)
This is a record of the conversation between Laura Cender and Glenn P. Sullivan regarding the license

amendment request dated March 9, 2023. Please provide a response to the following items by no later than
Friday, May 19th, 2023.

1. The provided letter indicates that training information for requested individuals was enclosed, but this
information was not actually provided. Please provide training records for Janet Frigo, R.Ph and Tara
Bernal.

2. The provided letter reaffirms the commitments made in the July 1, 2019 letter but excludes re-affirmation of
the response provided to Question 3 relating to commitments regarding the RadioGenix System
Administrator. Please provide a response explaining the intention behind omitting this commitment and
describe any planned changes to the licensing basis that are requested.

3. Please confirm that Evan T. Western is authorized to submit licensing requests and make licensing
commitments on behalf of Cardinal Health 414, LLC.
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